
McKenna, Neil

From: Theis, Rick
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 12:50 PM
To: Lauzon, Dan (Ext); Stickney, Matt
Cc: Broadhurst, Jeremy; Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC)

Subject: Re: PPE

Adding Stickney as well as FYI.

> On Apr 2, 2020, at 12:35 PM, Lauzon, Daniel (IC) <daniel.lauzon@canada.ca> wrote:

> Just a heads up that we've asked all six RDAs to either identify companies who can retool to manufacture PPE or who

may have excess stock across the country. They will feed that info to ISED for coordination.

> Would seem that the explicit ask lit a fire and my hope is we can uncover some unrealized potential out there.

> Daniel Lauzon - 613-286-4285
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